
Hampton Roads Estate 
Planning Council

Young CPA Happy Hour 
come celebrate the end of a busy season!

When: Thursday, April 20, 2017
Where: O'Connor Brewing Company,  
211 W. 24th Street, Norfolk  VA  23517
Time: 6:00 – 8:00 p.m.
Cost: Free to TCVSCPA/HREPC members

Attendance is limited to the first seventy-five (75). Registrations must be made prior to deadline.  No walk-ins permitted.

The Tidewater Chapter of the Virginia Society of Certified Public Accountants (TCVSCPA) in 
conjunction with the Hampton Roads Estate Planning Council (HREPC), invite you to come and 
relax and celebrate the end of a busy tax season at this new and exciting networking event. This 
event is an excellent venue to meet prospective members in the industry, so we ask that you invite 
a colleague who may be interested in joining TCVSCPA or HREPC. Join us on April 20 from 6:00 
– 8:00 p.m. at O’Connor Brewing Co. The brewery is first and foremost a facility in Norfolk that is 
committed to bring you excellent craft beer. Enjoy the tasting room bar, game room and other ame-
nities.  Hors d’oeuvres will be served and attendees will receive two complimentary drink tickets. 

Attendance is limited to the first 75 to register. Don’t delay, register today.

P.O. Box 418, Norfolk, VA     |     P: 757 382 2500    |     www.tcvscpa.com

www.oconnorbrewing.com

Register online at www.tcvscpa.com 
HREPC members: please register as non-members

Deadline to register is April 14 or when attendance has reached 75 RSVPs.

For more information contact Jackie Fox, CPA, CFE,  
Dixon Hughes Goodman LLP, 757-624-5150 or jackie.fox@dhgllp.com


